
   

Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the 

nation, and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared 

environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to live. 

 

UPCOMING STREET PAVING  

 
September 26, 2022  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: PAVEMENT WORK ON RAVENNA AVE NE AND NE 54TH STREET 
 
Dear Neighbor, 

 
Starting on Saturday, October 1, Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) contracting crews will begin 

paving Ravenna Ave NE at NE 54th Street. This work will require a full lane closure on 
northbound Ravenna Ave NE until the pavement has cured. The lane is expected to re-

open to traffic on Friday, October 7.  
 

This work is part of SPU’s large 430 
Pipeline Improvement Project. The 

Pipeline runs four miles from 

Volunteer Park to Maple Leaf 
Reservoir in Seattle and was built in 

the early 1900s as part of the 
region’s drinking water system.  
 
 

SCHEDULE: 
Crews will work from 7 am to 5 pm 
from October 1 to 6. Noisy work will begin after 8 am.  
 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: 
• Pavement excavation, construction noise, dust, dirt, and vibrations 
• Parking restrictions near the work area  

• Temporary bus stop closure and relocation 
• Slowed vehicle traffic and detours 

• Staging of equipment and construction vehicles near the project area  

• Full lane closure on northbound Ravenna Ave NE for 6 days (Oct 1 to 6)  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SIGN UP FOR PROJECT EMAILS:  
• Contact Andrew Karch at (206) 684-4643 or andrew.karch@seattle.gov. 

• Visit our project website: www.seattle.gov/utilities/430Pipeline  
• Scan this QR Code: 

 

 

 

mailto:andrew.karch@seattle.gov
http://www.seattle.gov/utilities/430Pipeline

